
 

 

May 4th, 2017 

 

Dear Mayor and Councillors: 

 

Re: 560 & 562 Wellington St – Application for Official Plan and Zoning By-law 

Amendment – File OZ-8462 

 

 

I am writing in support of the above-noted application to bring an attractive, 

compact and distinctly urban residential building that provides a positive 

contribution to the core of London.  

 

This proposal will bring much needed housing choice and form within 

Central London to add to the vibrancy of living in the core. 

 

I am pleased to support this proposal that is just steps from Victoria Park 

that will allow access to some of London’s best restaurants, cafés, boutique 

shops, cultural and music festivals, yoga and recreational centres. 

 

There are many benefits to approving this building in the core and I do not 

believe there is any negative impact on the community. 

 

Thank-you for your time and looking forward to seeing this proposal 

approved. 

 

Sincerely; 

 

 

 

Anne Kingshott 

 

1673 Richmond Street 

London, ON 

N6G 2N3 

 

 

 
 


